
Saint Andrew Family News - November 2023 

FOR ALL ST. ANDREW YOUTH (6-18 YEARS) 

ST.  ANDREW FAMILY CHRISTMAS CARD 
Each Child is asked to submit One DRAWING: 

 

1. DRAWING MUST be in COLOR on white 

computer paper 8 ½  x11.  

2. Original drawings only will be judged 

3. No tracing, or computer drawings  

4. It must also be drawn with the religious theme 

of the Birth of our Lord Jesus Christ 

5. Include on the back of drawing:  

Date of Birth, Grade, First & Last Name  and 

Telephone number of participant 
 

The selected drawings will be published in our Saint  Andrew Family Christmas 

Card and mailed with the Ecclesiastical Calendar 

DEADLINE IS SUNDAY November 12, 2023 
 

 

Share your Christmas &  

New Year’s Wishes 

Some volunteer, some donate. We know that our 

parishioners do both. Saint Andrew Philoptochos 

appreciate all that you do, and we are grateful for your 

generosity which helps us offer hope and strength  to 

those who are most in need. 

A great number of requests for assistance are being 

presented to us and WE CONTINUE TO RESPOND.  

It is our tradition to mail Christmas and New Year’s greetings from 

parishioners to the entire church family.  This year we will again select a 

Holiday Card which will be drawn by the children in our parish.  Please print 

clearly how you would like your family name to appear and return the form 

to the church office or to any Philoptochos member on Sundays after church.  

Deadline for greetings is November 19, 2023 

The donations you make will be set aside and will only be used to assist our 

Saint Andrew families in need. 

We appreciate any assistance that you may offer. 

In the Service of the Lord,  Saint Andrew Philoptochos 
 

Yes I/we would like to donate: 
 

$             Other $25.00  $50.00 $75.00 $100.00 $           more 
 

 

              
PRINT YOUR NAME CLEARLY    ΓΡΑΨΕΤΕ ΤΟ ΌΝΟΜΑ ΣΑΣ ΚΑΘΑΡΑ  


